
TELEPHONE No 2116 GERRARD,

TELEGRAPHIC ADDRESS, 

“MOECYL, LONDON .”

ALL communications TO BE 

ADDRESSED TO 

"THE secretary”

LYCEUM CLUB, 

128, PICCADI LLY,W.

April 20th, 1909.

Dear Madam,

I am Tsry sorry that I forgot to send you 

on the few words in reference to Pharmacy, last night. I 

enclose them herewith, hut as the facilities given to women 

pharmacists and salaries paid to them compare very, favourahly 

with those of men, I do not think the conditions of pharmacy 

for women would he bettered hy the granting of the suffrage to 

women, I have, therefore, not touched on this point.

I am striving hard to gather together ten women pharmacists 

for the procession, hut it is a difficult task.

Yours faithfully.

Secretary.

Miss Strachej'’
67, Belsize Park Gardens 

Hampstead, N.W.


